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Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Brad Zaransky <brad@mzcapitalpartners.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 12:35 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Case# 21-1-117

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

 

 

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us). 

 

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

 

 

 

Dear City of Naperville planning team, 

 

I am in receipt of the public hearing notification for 1355 E. Ogden.  On behalf of MZ Capital Naperville, LLC and the asset 

commonly known as Vantage Naperville Apartments located at 1350 E. Ogden I’d like to formally support this variation 

request. 

Thank you, 

Brad Zaransky 

MZ Capital Partners 

 

 


